
Midwest Pigeon Federation AGM 4.11.12 

# The New committee voted in at the meeting is As follows 

President: Dave Byrnes 

Vice President: Terry Townsend 

Secretary: Jon South 

Treasurer: Wayne Cantrill 

Publicity Officer: Jon South 

 

1. It was discussed by the members present and decided that the Federation will hold a squeaker sale on the 9
th

 

of December in Parkes, the sale will be at either the showground or at Terry Townsends place (venue to be 

confirmed shortly) penning will start at 10am and sales will start at 11am 

All members are encouraged to donate towards the sale and clubs have been asked to encourage their members 

to become involved and help out and not to leave it to just a few members. 

 All monies from the squeaker sales will go to the Federation minus 20% of the total which will go to the best 

placed bird from the sale from a race to be decided on once the race schedule is known (winner takes all 60/40 

split flyer/breeder) 

 

2. A proper cover is to be made for the transport unit (forwarded Cowra, seconded Grenfell) 

 

3. The Brenner’s informed members that they will be unable to transport the birds next year, so new transport 

options will need to be explored, all clubs agreed to go back and explore any possible options regarding 

transport for 2013 and report back at the next Federation meeting  which will be held after the squeaker sale on 

the 9
th

 December 

3(a). Ken & Ed offered to take the birds for the 2 long races, which was accepted by members present 

(forwarded Grenfell, seconded Cowra) 

 

4. All special races e.g. 5 bird National, YBD etc... are to be released 30 mins to an hour after the main 

liberation and from the same release point, as this thought to be better for the birds compared to the double 

races 100km apart that we had this year (forwarded Dubbo, seconded Cowra) 

 

5. The next Federation meeting will be held on the 9
th

 December after the conclusion of the Federation 

Squeaker sale in Parkes 

 

Meeting Closed 1.25pm 


